St James last Quick Snapper of 20/21

What a year this has been for us all, together, in faith, love and prayer, we did get
through it. May the memories made, the love shared and our faith continue to keep us strong
in spirit and nurture our hearts. Psalm 16:2 Give thanks to the Lord for he is good, for his
steadfast love endures forever.

In addition to the generous donations made by the families of SJS to help us weather
the pandemic, we received a 10k donation from Ms. Helen Sidney. Helen is a parishioner of
St. James Church and a retired teacher, who taught at Armstrong Elementary School for 41
years. It was important to Ms. Sidney to have the opportunity to personally present this
living bequeathment herself. Mr. Rossetti accepted the generous donation and has applied it
to the cost of technology infrastructure upgrades that have benefited many of our students
and staff this year. We are truly blessed to be supported by such a community angel! Thank
you, Helen!

News from the office:

Office hours:

June 28 - 30: 8:30am - 4:00pm
July 1 and 2: Closed

July 5 - 16: 9:00am - 2:00pm



Lost and Found:
Any unclaimed items will be donated to Pro-Life June 30

School reopens
September 8, 2021

Attachments:
CISKD Summer Greetings
Minister of Education - Jennifer Whiteside

Photos to share:
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Much love,
The SIS Office Team!



